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Amador County Planning Commission DEF’ARTMENT
810 Court Street

Jackson, CA

This letter is in regards to a new winery using Muller Road as their access to their large (possibly
hundreds of cars and trucks per week) commercial business.

1. We have been told by the county roads dept. that Muller is NOT a county road. It is 100 per cent
maintained by the residents. Muller is the main access for the residents living here. Residents
of Willow Creek Estates should have right to say how our roads are used not the county.

2. Our HOA allows smal! in home businesses that do not generate a lot of traffic, not large
commercial businesses.

My wife and | have lived in Willow Creek Estates for 21 years. It's wonderful to see our neighbors
walking, running, riding bikes and their horses on regular basis.

The traffic from this business is going to put a stop to these activities as it will create unsafe conditions.
Our roads are not wide. We all know how people drive on Shenandoah Road. We want to continue to
live in a residential area not a Commercial Park.

If this passes, against the will of the majority, it opens the door to more commercial businesses in our
residential development.

We know that the county is hurting for money, but please don’t try to make on the backs of people
wanting a peaceful and safe environment.
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Mr. Richard C. Knoetzsch
15530 Westgate Ct

Plymouth, CA 95669




